Last new member   for 2007

At the December meeting, members warmly welcomed new member Jennifer Batts.  Jennifer is a newly appointed Magistrate to the Bundaberg Court.  Whilst working as a solicitor in Brisbane, Jennifer assisted women through the Women's Legal Service.  She brings a wealth of knowledge to the Zonta Club of Bundaberg and has been appointed to the United Nations Committee.  
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